
On the 27th of April Fisher 14 and 15 went on camp to Hindmarsh Island.  We 

participated in many different activities such as boogie boarding, raft making, water 

ecology, survival shelters, fishing and the Great Southern Ocean walk. All of these 

activities were enjoyable because we learnt how to do things that some people have 

never tried before. We also learnt some things that we will have to know for our HASS 

unit. 

We were learning lots of different things while still having heaps of fun. For example in 

the Great Southern Ocean walk we went for a walk along the barrage and learnt about 

the fresh water and the salt water. We also got to learn how boats get from the 

different waters and how pelicans are able to eat their fish. 

In survival shelters, boogie boarding and raft making we learnt lots of safety and 

survival skills. With survival shelters activity we had 50 minutes to make a shelter that 

our group could fit into and after that 50 minutes we tested it by pouring water over it 

while our group was still inside it. In boogie boarding we learnt what to do in a rip and 

how to get some great waves. In raft making each team had 4 pieces of wood, lots of 

rope and 6 tyres. We had to try and make the best raft without it sinking while paddling 

it out as far as we were allowed to go. 

Overall camp was an amazing experience and was a great opportunity. 
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